EX141.

LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Neighbourhood
Services proposing a review of the current process in place for Chief Executive and
Chief Officer leadership development and assessment. The report also proposed a
review of the CPD framework for members.

Councillor C Martin, seconded by Councillor Mahoney, moved that:-

(1) a review of the current arrangements for the assessment of the Chief Executive
and Chief Officers be undertaken and a report brought back to the Executive with
recommendations on a process which can be implemented;

(2) the work being undertaken to develop a leadership programme for the Chief
Executive and Chief Officers which will support this process and address other
identified needs be noted;

(3) a review of the current CPD framework for elected members be undertaken in
consultation with members and that a report be brought back to Council with any

recommendations in this regard, and

(4) options for a leadership programme for elected members be explored and a report
be brought back to Council with any recommendations in this regard.

Decision

The Executive agreed the motion.



